
Quakers Hill Mosque successfully organised the National Mosque Open day (NMOD) on Saturday ( 

29 Oct) from 10 AM to 3 PM. 

It was attended by a large number of people from wider community. They visited the mosque, 

talked to the Imam of mosque and enjoyed the variety of food. 

Kids had fun with jumping castle, food and lots of freebies. 

It was a very good opportunity for the community to interact with the local Muslims and get to know 

about the mosque and the religion. 

There were many video presentations, leaflet/booklet and Q & A sessions. Councillor Moninder 

Singh of Blacktown City Council was one of many distinguished guests who visited the mosque. 

The committee would like to thank all the people who visited and helped us organised the event. 

 

















 


